
 Bevendean Primary School and Nursery 
 

:  Heath Hill Avenue, Brighton, BN2 4JP  

:  01273 681292 

:  01273 622334 

:  admin@bevendean.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

:  https://bevendean.eschools.co.uk/website  

 

A place for everyone to succeed and thrive 
 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr. M Giddens 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr. M Dally 

Assistant Headteacher: Miss. S Miller 

2nd February 2022 

 

World Book Day – 2nd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Wednesday 2nd March. As part of our whole school celebrations we 

will all be focussing on one author – Julia Donaldson. She is famous for writing a huge selection of books: The Gruffalo, 

Room on the Broom, Stickman and Superworm to name a few!  

 

Every class will spend some time in school organising some props for the big day.  However, children are welcome to add 

to this and make a costume at home to join in the school theme.  The expectation is that no costume items are to be 

bought either online or in a shop - creativity is the key. Plus there will be an amazing prize for the two best/most original 

homemade costumes in each year group – A trip to Waterstones to buy a brand new book! Incredible! 

 

Here are a small selection of books written by Julian Donaldson you could use as inspiration, however there are many 

others to choose from: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Bevendean Primary School and Nursery, we know how important it is to celebrate World Book Day.  It is the perfect 

way to inspire and encourage children, of all ages, to read and engage with books. We will have lots of fun activities 

taking place throughout the week including a parent drop-in session on Wednesday 2nd March at 2:45pm where 

parents/carers will be welcomed into school to share a book with their child in class (costumes are optional for adults of 

course!). You can read to them or simply get comfy and listen to a story with them.  

 

If you have any questions at all, please speak with us at the beginning or the end of the school day.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Timms 


